
   

  

CROSSHALL JUNIOR WEEKLY UPDATES   W.E.  30.09.2022 
  

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

We had an amazing response from the community to our Macmillan      

Appeal today – it was so busy! 

 

Over a hundred and fifty families – mums, dads, brothers, sisters, grannies 

and grandads - joined the coffee morning.  It was great seeing friends 

catch up and children spending a little bit of extra time with their relatives.  

 

Everyone seemed to enjoy relaxing together inside on a damp Friday. 

  
We believe we have raised over £800 for this great cancer charity, and we 

are still selling raffle tickets.  The final total will be announced next week. 

  
Thank you everyone who donated and attended. 

 

Anne Eardley 

Head Teacher 

CROSSHALL  

CLOSE UP 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

W/C 3rd October 

School Led Clubs Begin 

5th October 

Wood Green Visiting 

Year Three 

11th October 

Individual Photo Day 

17th - 19th October 

Parent & Child Learning 

Reviews (PCLRs) - VIRTUAL 

19th October 

Flu Immunisation Day  

24th - 28th October 

Half Term   

http://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/CrosshallJuniorAT/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/CrosshallJunior
https://www.youtube.com/user/CrosshallJunior


ASK YOUR CHILD A QUESTION: 

 
What types of teeth do you have and what function do they each do?  

 How can you be safe on the internet?  

 What are the five needs for physical health?  What about mental health?  (Think: Life 

Bus)  

 What did you learn at Legoland and how will this help you in your D&T learning?  

Assembly Theme  

Next Week: 

 

Young Carers 

Esele F 

Amelia M 

  Dylan N 

  Callum P 

  Theo B 

TTRS HOUSE BATTLE NEXT WEEK: 

Edinburgh V London 

SCHOOL LED CLUBS 

 
All club allocation emails have been sent to parents/

carers.  

 

If you applied for a place in Choir Club, please be        

advised that due to the high volume of applicants, Mrs 

Hamilton-Peck will be holding auditions next Wednesday 

lunchtime.  Please let your child know they should attend 

the audition.  

 

APPLYING FOR A SECONDARY SCHOOL PLACE 

 

Year Six parents/carers, please don’t forget to apply for a 

secondary school place for your child. Click HERE. 

 

GOOGLE CLASSROOM 

 

Now the children are comfortably logging in to their 

Google Classrooms and other accounts, please may we 

remind parents/carers that only their children should be 

posting messages and using these accounts.  

 

As part of their learning about how to be safe online, we 

encourage children to not share information and        

passwords, and it is helpful to model this behaviour with 

school-based software. 

 

If parents/carers wish to contact teachers, please 

email office@crosshalljunior.co.uk  

 

LOST PROPERTY 

We will be trying to keep on 

top of lost property by clearing 

it every two weeks. If items 

which are unnamed are not 

claimed they will be passed on 

and sold at the preloved sale. 

Please can you ensure you 

label every item your child 

bring into school. 

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/apply-for-a-school-place
mailto:office@crosshalljunior.co.uk

